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I thought it might be appropriate for me to bring this series to a close. 

 

From Monday we’ll be having one ‘congregational’ reflection a week, and that might be a 

thought, painting or a prayer. 

 
I’ve chosen a photograph of my desk at The Manse showing the church website.  It will, 

forever, remind me of this special, if challenging, time of The Virus.  During Lockdown I 

find it incredible that we published around 90 articles on the website, written by members 

of the congregation – what a fantastic joint effort and my thanks to everyone who took 

part. 
 

There are many aspects of the last few months which I know have been difficult to bear, 

yet this ‘working together’ will remain a treasured memory – and, of course, I’ve no doubt 

that there will be elements of this corporate striving that we’ll take with us into coming 

days. 

 

Thank you again for writing and for reading these articles, in every single one we have, I 

believe, heard the whisper and encouragement of God to us. 


